
          

Governing Council Meeting 

June 23, 2011 

MINUTES 

 

Excused: Kathy Mendonca, Tom Schnetlage 

Guests: Sidalia Reel, Camille Fernandez 

 

The GC’s final meeting of the year was held at International House with some general members 
attending.  Attendance was not recorded. 

I. Chair’s Announcements 
Beverly thanked everyone for their service on the council for the year.  She also 
distributed Certificates of Service to those whose terms were ending. 
 

II. Approval of minutes 
Minutes for May 26th and June 9th were not ready for approval and will be 
distributed for comment and approval by email after June 30th. 

 
III. Treasurer’s Report 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kate Benn 


